Public Notice
Special Forks City Council Meeting

Notice is hereby given that a majority of the City Council may be in
attendance at the Forks Chamber of Commerce Meeting scheduled
for Wednesday, September 27, 2017 at noon at 1222 S Forks
Avenue. As such, this event will constitute a Special Meeting of the
City Council. No action will be taken and the purpose of the meeting
will be to hear a presentation on the Clallam County 2018 budget.



